Communication “D”; September 6, 2011 Calistoga City Council Meeting
Item G3: Grape Sourcing Ordinance

From: Ms Jaelitza [mailto:jaeliza53@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 8:18 AM

To: Richard Spitler

Cc: Jack Gingles; Chris Canning; Gary Kraus; Karen Slusser; Michael Dunsford; Ken MacNab; Erik
Lundquist

Subject:

Dear Councli Member,

As a frequent visitor to Calistoga and someone who purchases wine for personal use, I am
interested in a broad range of California wines, including but not exclusively Napa Valley wines.
This appears to be a restraint of trade. I urge you not to set limits on Napa Valley wineries and

tasting rooms.
Sincerely, Jaelitza

2Ty OF CALISTOGA
City Glery






